873 Broadway

2nd floor south

New York, N.Y. 10003
August 26, 1966

To All Organizers and
Educational Directors

Dear Comrades:

Now that the summer schools are drawing to a close, we
would appreciate brief reports from each region which
conducted this activity.

In your reports, please include the number of students,
their composition, subjects studied, local tutors,
visiting tutors, and general results achieved. Other
data on how the schools were organized and sidelights
of interest will also be appreciated.

These reports, when compiled, will furnish a guide for
future summer schools, as well as a reference record
of this signal achievement.

Fraternzlly yours,

Pl
Evelyn Reed
National Education Director



